GUITAR LESSONS FOR BEGINNERS

Expression of interest
If anyone is interested in learning to play the guitar, whether it is electric,
acoustic or even bass, please grab a letter from the front office, fill it out with
Parent consent and return it so as to gather some rough numbers of interests.
Payment will be required before lessons begin.

Lessons will take place during lunch breaks for half hour periods. Lessons will
take place once a week to begin with. Depending on numbers and players
progression on instruments, another day may be set aside for more tutoring.
Guitars are not necessary to begin with, the school is happy to provide acoustic
guitars for practice during school hours.

Half hour lessons will cost $25 a person.

Anyone at all is encouraged and welcome to join; I look forward to seeing who’s
interested.

Cheers
Sam Zanker



